
 

Cochrane Winter Rally – March 2 & 3 2019 

Competitor Bulletin 1 

Issued: February 12, 2019 

B-1 Spectator Stage – Ranche Road 

Several safety concerns have emerged regarding the use of Ranche Road as a spectator stage. We are 

unable to address these concerns before March 2nd. As such, use of the road as a spectator stage has 

been cancelled for this event. This will result in a total loss of 4 stage km. Changes to Parc Expose are 

still pending and will be announced when confirmed. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause.  

 

B-2 Service Park  

We have confirmed the Burnt Timber Recreation Park as our Service Park location again for 2019. This 

lot is day use only. Move in will begin Sunday March 4, 2018 morning. Questions regarding the Service 

Park should be directed to the Service Park Coordinator, Jason Shaver at jason.shaver@cscc.ab.ca. 

 

B-3 Steward 

Dave Sharpe has been assigned as Steward for this event. 
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